
 

 

The Federation of Westminster Special Schools: a federation of special schools for pupil aged 

4-19 

 

Class Teacher, Mainscale + SEN  

 

Permanent, full-time 

 

Is your teaching creative? Inspirational? Exciting? 

 

Required to start September 2024 

 

 

We are looking to recruit a high quality, committed class teacher who has high expectations and lots of 

energy at College Park School. A Teacher who is passionate and committed to working with children with 

special educational needs and resilient and able to positively support young people with autism and complex 

learning needs. We offer you the opportunity to bring your enthusiasm and skills to College Park, to 

ensure our pupils achieve their very best.  

 

College Park School is currently on two sites in the Westbourne Grove area and will be opening a third 

site in April 2024 in Pimlico SW London. Teachers need to be willing to work at any of the school sites.  

 

The Federation of Westminster Special Schools is a learning community which includes Queen Elizabeth II 

Jubilee School and College Park School and the Bi-borough Inclusion Service. We are committed to 

developing excellent teachers to realise sustained school improvement and excellent outcomes for 

children. We offer an induction package and ongoing support and continuing professional development as 

well as opportunities for career progression.  

 

“In line with KCSIE September 2023, an online search will be conducted as part of our due diligence checks on 

shortlisted candidates.” 

 

Visits to the school are welcome, please contact Mariam Hassan to arrange a visit on 

hr@qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk / 0207 221 3454 

 

Please use the official WCC application form and job description via the following link  

https://www.qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk/page/?title=Recruitment&pid=210 

  

In your application, please show how you meet the criteria outlined in the person 

specification, identifying any subject specialisms you have and email your application to: 

hr@qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk  

 

Application closing date: 26th April 2024.  

Shortlisting w/b: 29th April 2024 

Interviews w/b: 6th May 2024.  

 

Only shortlisted candidates will be contacted 

 
The Federation of Westminster Special Schools welcomes applications regardless of age, gender, ethnicity or religion. Only applications 

submitted on the attached application form will be accepted. The Federation of Westminster Special Schools are committed to safeguarding 

and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. We will ensure that all 

our recruitment and selection practices reflect this commitment. All successful candidates will be subject to an enhanced Disclosure and 

Barring Service checks along with other relevant employment checks. 
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